
 

 
 

Kittle Mobile Service 
Car Park of The Beaufort Arms 

18 Pennard Road, Kittle, SA3 3JG 

 

Your new service has opened 
We recently asked your views in relation to our plans to 

restore the Post Office service in Kittle. 

 
 

We received 06 responses which welcomed the return 

of Post Office services to the community and we are 

pleased to let you know that your new service 

commenced from Wednesday 11 December 2019. 
 

Opening hours are: 
 

Wednesday 09:00 – 10:00 

 

We hope that you will enjoy using the new Post Office. 
 

 

 

To view information about the branch  
 SCAN HERE:  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

If you would like this information in Braille, large print or 

audio call 03457 22 33 44, Textphone 03457 22 33 55 or 
to see a copy of our Principles of Community Engagement 

about changes to the Post Office® network, visit our 

website postofficeviews.co.uk 
 

 

 


